Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

From: Venegas, Victoria, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, January 15, 2021 3:17 PM

To: ‘Fatima Vasquez'; ‘Terri Stathem'

Cc: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD

Subject: 2RF-153 - Bradley 14-11 Federal Com 1H Recycling Facility. Registration accepted.

2RF-153 - Bradley 14-11 Federal Com 1H Recycling Facility. Registration accepted.

Ms. Vasquez,

The New Mexico Qil Conservation Division has reviewed the submitted Form C-147 and related documents, submitted to
OCD on July 29, 2019, by Cimarex Energy for the proposed Bradley 14-11 Federal Com 1H Recycling Facility located at
Section 14, Township 24S, Range 26E in Eddy County New Mexico.

The Form C-147 submitted for registering the Bradley 14-11 Federal Com 1H Recycling Facility is accepted/approved.
The facility has been assigned OCD Administrative Order number 2RF-153. Please reference this number in all future
communications related to Bradley 14-11 Federal Com 1H Recycling Facility and for future monthly reporting of recycling
and reuse of produced water, drilling fluids and liquid oil field waste. A copy of the approved C-147 form for 2RF-153 is
available through the OCD Imaging system at
https://ocdimage.emnrd.state.nm.us/imaging/AEOrderFileView.aspx?appNo=pVV2101541541

As a condition of approval, Cimarex agrees to construct, operate, maintain, and close the 2RF-153 - Bradley 14-11
Federal Com 1H Recycling Facility in compliance with 19.15.34 NMAC and submit monthly recycling and reuse of
produced water, drilling fluids and liquid oil field waste via From C-148 . (C-148s are available for download at the OCD
website at http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/forms.html).

All of the non-fee type applications, including C-148 Form, must be submitted via OCD’s Online OCD Online system.

Thank you for your assistance and cooperation on this matter. Please keep a copy of this electronic communication for
your files, as no paper copy of the approval will be delivered. A copy of this electronic communication will be saved in
2RF-153 electronic file on OCD Imaging referenced above.

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have further questions or concerns.

Victoria Venegas e Environmental Specialist
Environmental Bureau

EMNRD - Oil Conservation Division

8118S. First St. | Artesia, NM 88210

(575) 909-0269 | Victoria.Venegas@state.nm.us
http://www.emnrd.state.nm.us/OCD/




